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Comments: The South Plateau project is on the border of Yellowstone National Park. It is unconscionable that

the Forest Service reached a conclusion of a "Finding of No Significant Impact" from their Environmental

Assessment. This should be reviewed again. This kind of project on the border of Yellowstone Park is something

that should not be completed. It never should have even been considered. We only have so much wildlife habitat

left and what is left is being destroyed at an alarming rate.

 

 

 

Deborah Berglund

 

Letter received November 7 via email. AWilliams uploaded.


